



From:

Date:2004/09/27 Mon AM 11:30:58 CST To:views@cab-review.gov.hk
Subject:No Universal Suffrage by 2007/08



Dear Sirs.

I now express my personal views as a local borned/grown citizen in Hongkong that I fully disagree with the idea that a direct election system for our Chief Executive should be introduced in Hongkong by as early as 2007/2008. In an immatured "democratic" society after 150 years of colonial rule by the British, Universal Suffrage may mean chaos and flux which is totaly NOT in the interest of HK and its people as a whole. Any election for our future Chief Executive without the blessing of China will be insignificant & meaningless & hence, will only general undesirable results that do HK more harm than good.

I also insist the most priorty for our Government is to put more efforts to strengthen our competitiveness and further enhance our economic situation. Keeping GDP growth as well as getting more unemployed back to job should not be distracted.

In short, I object the suggestion on Direct Election before approval & consent from Beijing.

Eddie Lo

